
06 January 2023

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Happy New Year to all of our students, parents and carers, we hope you’ve had 
a great Christmas period. We were delighted to welcome our students back on 
Tuesday to begin the new term. 

Success Stories 

If you would like to share your success stories with us, please email us via the 
following address: achievement@wathacademy.com.

Year 9 Options Process

On Tuesday 24 January we will be hosting our Y9 options evening. There will be two opportunities to 
watch the presentation, 5pm and 6pm. Following this you will have the opportunity to discuss potential 
choices with subject leaders and teachers. Additionally, to this we will be placing videos created by 
subject leaders on the school website from the 24 January for you to watch to further inform your child’s 
choices. 

Disabled Parking

Could I please ask that if you visit the academy you refrain from parking in the disabled parking bays at 
the front of school. These spaces are reserved for badge holders only. 

Chelsea’s Story

Over the coming half term, Y8, 9 & 10 students will be watching a play called Chelsea’s story. The play 
has been seen by over 1.3 million young people and aims to raise the awareness of the following: 

• What makes a Healthy Relationship
• What makes an Unhealthy Relationship
• Safe Internet Use/Sexting
• What is Consent
• The Grooming Process, Child Sexual Exploitation & the differing methods
• Avoiding Victim Blaming
• Where to go for help & advice
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KEY DATES
KEY DATES:

Tuesday 17 January – Y13 
Parents Evening

Tuesday 24 January – Y9 
Options Evening

Mon 30/Tues 31 Jan –
Movement Evening

2022/23 TERM DATES
Our term dates and INSET 

days for this academic 
year can be found on the 

academy website by 
clicking the following link 
Wath Academy - Term Dates

mailto:achievement@wathacademy.com
https://www.wathacademy.com/students-and-parents/term-dates


We see the play as a vehicle to deliver essential messages around some challenging topics that our 
young people may be experiencing. 

The play will be held at the academy and will be followed up by an ‘actor facilitated talk’ which 
explores the issues raised. 

2023-24 Term Dates

The term dates for next academic year have now been confirmed and can be seen via the link below:

https://www.wathacademy.com/page/?title=TERM+DATES+2023+%2D+24&pid=342

Yours sincerely 

Mr Ransome
Principal

https://www.wathacademy.com/page/?title=TERM+DATES+2023+%2D+24&pid=342


HOUSE COMPETITION WINNERS

KS3 & KS4 Friday Champions –

Snowball Quidditch

Winner - Athens

Box Task Winners – Anti-bullying 

Poster  Winner – Sparta 

Sixth Form Champions – Cracker 

Jokes

Winner - Troy



PARENTS’ EVENING

Year 12 
Tuesday 26 April 2022

Year 9
Tuesday 3 May 2022

Year 10
Tuesday 21 June 2022

EASTER INTERVENTIONS

Year 11 
11 April – 22 April 2022

2021/22 TERM DATES:

EASTER
11 April - 25 April 2022

SUMMER HALF TERM
30 May- 6 June 2022

SUMMER HOLIDAY
21 July – 1 September 

2022

Safeguarding

What parents need to know about setting up apps, games and software. Knowing what to look for and discussing those 
risks with your child may help any nasty surprises. In this guide, you’ll find tips such as disabling in-app purchasing, take 
note of age ratings and watching out for imitators. #WakeUpWednesday nationalonlinesafety.com

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/wakeupwednesday?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVrQFoiPMotgf16m9itv3yDAVMgR_p_BMwrIBrECMnDH8aPlBanc8sI3z4YteHWXXN4eFkawwW-FvQ5zleTfqu5sAYST3yg1pF_iMBM6GsCs4NmqLsz35xLlgyOh9Qqc1DZisWUzT4O24AtdYesC7w8bpPv9FZcs9SxO-qxsrPIRrBZzVTlppHi4A-__efxfxU&__tn__=*NK-R


CAREERS CORNER

Better Learners Better Workers 

NHS Presentation

On Thursday 05 January, our Better Learners Better 

Workers Ambassadors took part in a virtual discovery 

session with the NHS. They heard from an Associate 

Physician who specialises in mental health, learning 

more about the roles available.

Students will be taking part in a competition to design 

a preventative medicine campaign, we look forward 

to working on this and sharing their success.

Pathway CTM Connect students with leading UK employers to gain experience and 

figure out their next steps after school/college. Below are a selection of the virtual 

events coming up:

Virtual Insight Event with PwC  - Tue 10 Jan 2023 | 18:00-19:00

Ask Me Anything About Engineering Apprenticeships- Thur 12 Jan 2023 | 18:00-19:00

Apprenticeship at Jaguar Land Rover – What’s in it for me? -Tue 17 Jan 2023 | 18:00-

19:00

Insight Event with Lloyds Banking Group - Wed 18 Jan 2023 | 18:00-19:00

Exploring The Town Planning Profession -Tue 07 Feb 2023 | 18:00-19:00

Please use the following link for more information and to register

Events - Pathway CTM

https://pathwayctm.com/events/page/2/


WATH ACADEMY LIBRARY

eBook of the Week

Bear Grylls: Tracks of The Tiger

Young survival expert Beck Granger is 
supposed to be enjoying a holiday. But when a 
volcano erupts he is stranded and must flee 
from red-hot lava and molten rocks crashing 
out of the sky. If he is to stay alive, he must 
make his way across the jungle to safety –
travelling right through the heart of tiger 
territory...

This Week…

“New Year

New Hobby!”

Be inspired to try something new this 

year, check out our display of books 
introducing a range of hobbies and 

interests.

The ePlatform by Wheelers app is 
available for all students free of charge. 
Please see the following link for more 
information Wath Academy - school 
library

https://www.wathacademy.com/page/?title=school+library&pid=369


C

Christmas Day
Every year Wath Academy celebrates the last day of term in style with 

Christmas lunch for all staff and students, followed by a range of other House 

system and Tutor time activities. Everyone shared the Christmas festivities 

including the Christmas lunch, snow machines, crackers, conversation music 

and feeding the reindeer! 



Ski Visit – December 2022 
Passo del Tonale, Italy 

An amazing visit to Italy! Our students impressed instructors with 
their focus and determination, we are very proud of you! Hard 
work during the day on the slopes, team building, house activities 
and time to share stories in the evenings whilst enjoying fantastic 
Italian cuisine! A great week ended with our Ski Driver Awards 

Ceremony, celebrating our students values and achievements. 


